Aupstralian Government

Registered Organisations Commission

25 September 2018

Ms Bernadette Zimmermann

Secretary

Police Federation of Australia-South Australia Police Branch
By email: secretary@pasa.asn.au

Dear Ms Zimmermann

Section 271 application for certificate of exemption from the requirements of Part 3 of
Chapter 8 of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (the Act) (FR2018/247)

| refer to the application lodged pursuant to section 271(1) of the Act by the Police Federation
of Australia-South Australia Police Branch (PFA SA) for the financial year ended 30 June
2018. The application was lodged with the Registered Organisations Commission on 5
September 2018.

The application has been granted. The certificate is attached.

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact David Vale on (02) 8293 4654 or by email
at david.vale@roc.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

Chris Enright
Executive Director
Registered Organisations Commission
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CERTIFICATE

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009
s.271—=Certificate of exemption from requirements of Chapter 8, Part 3

Police Federation of Australia-South Australia Police Branch
(FR2018/247)

MR ENRIGHT MELBOURNE, 25 SEPTEMBER 2018

Certificate of exemption from the requirements of Part 3 of Chapter 8 of the Fair Work
(Registered Organisations) Act 2009

[1] On 5 September 2018 an application was made under s.271(1) of the Fair Work
(Registered Organisations) Act 2009 by the South Australia Police Branch of the Police
Federation of Australia for a certificate of exemption in respect of the financial year ended 30
June 2018.

[2] I am satisfied that the reporting unit did not have any financial affairs in respect of the
financial year ended 30 June 2018.

DELEGATE OF THE COMMISSIONER
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